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IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 

 
Electrical Safety Notice To The Homeowner 

 
Please read carefully and sign if satisfied 

 
On installation of heating / heating controls and its ancillary equipment the earthing, bonding or wiring 
installation was found not to be in accordance with the current ETCI (Electro Technical Council of Ireland) 
National Wiring Rules. We recommend that the electrical installation be inspected by a Registered 
Electrical Contractor i.e. RECI / ECSSAI. 
 
 
Installers to list details of any issue(s) that have been identified with the current wiring installation: 
 
 
Installers Name:         
 
 
Installer number:          
 
 
Signature of Installer:         
 
 
Signature of Homeowner:        
 
 
Date:           
 
 
 
Note to householder: Please note the list above which details the issue(s), which has been identified with 
the current wiring installation is not an exhaustive list. There could be additional elements of the electrical 
installation which may need to be remedied before the heating installation can proceed. 


